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Health-care service owners get
recognized for work

Joel and Stephanie Markel received a
recognition award for their long-term
commitment to the Homeless Health
Initiative, a volunteer outreach program from
the Children’'s Hospital of Philadelphia.
PHHC provides home care for individuals in
New Jersey and Pennsylvania. The Markels
are owners of Preferred Home Health Care
and Nursing Services in Eatontown.



